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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
August 26, 2010     Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
LOW WATER PRESSURE IN TWO AREAS 
  OF THE CITY 
 
Residents and businesses in a small section of the French Quarter will experience very low water 
pressure on Saturday August 28, 2010 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. while Sewerage and Water Board 
crews make repairs to three water leaks on a 24” water main in the area. 
 
The street affected are the 700, 1000, and 1100 blocks of Decatur Street. 
 
Traffic will also be reduced to one-lane on Decatur Street WB from St. Philip to Gov. Nichols and 
from St. Peter to St. Ann Street. 
 
### 
 
 
Low Water Pressure 
 
Residents in a small section of the Lower 9th Ward will experience low water pressure on Saturday 
and Sunday, August 28 and 29th from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. while crews repair a large water main at 
M. L. King Elementary School. 
 
The area affected is on N. Derbigny Street from Andry to Lemanche Street. 

 


